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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 
Dear Parent/ Guardian, 
 

The Lancaster Community Music Centre, based at Dallas Road Primary School, has had a donation 
that they would like to put towards 10 children in Y3-6, so they can experience music lessons, or 

groups and ensembles. This donation is for children who would be new members. This includes an 
offer of half price for 2 terms (26th October 24 – 5th April 25), which would usually be £66. This 
breaks down to less than £2 per week for a total of 19 Saturday morning sessions for just £33. 

 
There are complete beginner sessions that include recorders, a choir, strings, or music theory. 
There are also complete beginners with individual lessons. These are for children who are 

interested in playing an orchestral instrument, as you need to be able to play some music on your 
instrument before joining an ensemble e.g. strings.  
They can also offer individual lessons at half price, due to what is available. The prices of 

individual lessons vary but are typically around £16 for 30 minutes. The LCMC are offering to pay 
half of this.  
Where they have an instrument in stock and an available tutor, they are able to offer a free loan 

of an instrument and half price lessons, availability consistently varies so requirements will need to 
be discussed on an individual basis.  
 

It should be noted that parents are also required to remain on site with their children at all times. 
 
If you would like more information about this, please contact Mrs Orford at 

aorford@bowerham.lancs.sch.uk and she will send you further details. 
 

Please don’t hesitate to ask if you have any questions, 
 
Mrs Orford, Mr Haughton and the ARTs Team 
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